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Message from the Admin Team… 
May is always a busy and exciting time around our school, and this year is no exception! We have many events and activities 
happening, and we want to extend a big thank you to our amazing staff for providing our students with so many rich learning 
opportunities, both inside and outside of the classroom. It’s wonderful to see our students so engaged and enthusiastic. 
 
As we look ahead to next year, we are continuing to grow! We are excited to share that we will be offering 24 middle school 
classes and 16 elementary classes in the fall. We are in the process of welcoming new staff members to our team, and we look 
forward to the new energy and ideas they will bring to our school community. 
 
With all of the outdoor activities planned, we kindly remind families to ensure that students are coming to school dressed 
appropriately for the change spring weather. Layers, proper footwear, and rain jackets are a good idea as we never know what 
a May day might bring! 
 
Thank you, as always, for your continue support. We are looking forward to a fun and memorable final stretch of the school 
year! 

Important Dates to Remember… 
May 2nd Ready, Set, Explore  
May 7th PAC Popcorn Day 
May 8th Indigenous Family Gathering 
May 16th Non Instructional Day –  
                                            No School for Students! 
May 19th  Victoria Day (Stat) – No School 
May 21st  PAC Popcorn Day 
May 22nd PAC (AGM) Meeting @ 7 pm 
May 28th Grade 5 Parent Information Night 
May 30th Assessment & Evaluation Day – 

No School for Students! 
June 6th KinderFair 
June 11th Band Concert 
June 17th Grade 6 Immunizations (Part 2) 
June 20th Indigenous Peoples Day 
June 23rd Elementary Sports Day 
June 25th Summary of Learning Goes Home 
June 25th Middle Sports Day 
June 26th Last Day of School – Dismissal @ 

11:31 am 

Instructional Time with Students 
During class time we make it a practice to minimize 
classroom disruptions to teachers and students. Learning 
time is important! If you have a message or to drop off lunch 
for your child during instructional time, please leave it with 
Mrs. Mercer at the office. 

Walk Your Wheels 
Please remind your children to “walk their wheels” once they 
reach school property. Also, students are reminded to wear 
their helmets to protect their developing brain. 
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Stitó:s Family Gathering – May 8th  
Stitó:s is delighted to host a family gathering on the 
evening of May 8th. The doors will open at 5:30 pm, 
featuring bingo, Bannock, and a special performance of the 
B.C. song by Greendale Elementary students. Invitations 
were sent home with students on Monday, April 28th, 
including a QR code for families to RSVP. All Stitó:s staff and 
families are welcome! We eagerly anticipate this evening 
of celebration, remembrance, and community building, 
and look forward to welcoming you. 

Stitó:s PAC 
Did you know that you are a member of the PAC? All parents are members of our PAC and encouraged to attend the PAC 
meeting.  PAC meetings provide parents with information about our school, a chance to ask questions or raise concerns and a 
chance to become involved with our school.  The next PAC meeting will be Thursday, May 22nd at 7:00 pm.  

Summer Learning 
The 2025 Summer Learning Program Course Catalogue is 
available. Find elementary and middle school courses, full 
credit secondary courses, agricultural program, Indigenous 
programs and more! Registration opened April 
7th: Summer Learning 2025 | Chilliwack School District 
#33.  

Bus Registration for 2025 / 2026 
Each rider must register each year. Bus registration for 
2025/2026 is open for all riders on May 1st! Register early 
for a chance to win an iPad! Learn more: Bus Registration 
2025-2026 | Chilliwack School District #33.  
 
Registration Fee: 

• February – May 31 (No Charge) 
• June 1 - $50 
• July 1 - $75 

 

https://sd33.bc.ca/summer-learning-2025
https://sd33.bc.ca/summer-learning-2025
https://sd33.bc.ca/bus-registration-2025-2026
https://sd33.bc.ca/bus-registration-2025-2026
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Counsellors’ Corner 
So much exciting news for May! The Green Crew has been busy planning our 3rd annual Mental Health week here at Stitó:s 
and there is a lot going on including Child and Youth Mental Health Day on May 7th. 

 
Every day during May 5-9, we will be celebrating Mental Health Awareness with a different Spirit Day. From mindfulness to 
friendship to gratitude, there is a different activity and theme each day! See the poster below for all the fun! Here are a few 
more details about our Mental Health Week: 
 

Monday, May 5th – Wear Red to honour all girls and women and to remember MMIGW2S 
Tuesday, May 6th @ 7 pm – Come out and support the Unbroken Project at Chilliwack Cultural Centre featuring our band students! 

Wednesday, May 7th – Wear Green for Child and Youth Mental Health Day! 
Grade 6 students have mental health awareness activity stations led by staff and community partners. 

Thursday, May 8th – Family Gathering – Doors Open at 5:30 pm 
Friday, May 9th – Friendship Friday! 

 
����Every day during mental health week, there will be student activities at lunch. Please listen to the announcements for more 
information! 
 
����There are loads of community activities to do from May 1-7 that include a kick-off BBQ, sports, movies, and even a 
skateboard jam! See the BC Youth Week flyer for more details.  
 
����For parents and caregivers: Join us for three special online events to celebrate National Child & Youth Mental Health Day. 
These conversations bring together parents, caring adults, and experts to share experiences, insights, and practical ways to 
support the mental health of children and youth. To register for these events: https://may7icare.ca/events/ 
 
 
Here’s a sneak peek at what’s going on. For more information, visit the Counsellors’ Corner on the school website or click this 
link: https://secure.smore.com/n/83rca 

https://may7icare.ca/events/
https://secure.smore.com/n/83rca
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Learning Commons Newsletter Link – 
https://secure.smore.com/n/z6su4 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://secure.smore.com/n/z6su4
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Student Quick Pay Set-Up 
 
Go to our school website: https://stitos.sd33.bc.ca 
Scroll down the page to locate and click on the button SD33 Quick Pay 

 

 
 
 
Click on the Create Account button.  Enter Parent Information and click next. 

 

 

Click on Menu in the top right corner of the screen. Select Linked 
Accounts to add your student/s. 
Click Add Students 

https://stitos.sd33.bc.ca/
https://www.studentquickpay.com/sd33/
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Enter your Student’s ID Number Enter Student’s 
Legal Last Name 
Click Add Student – this will link the student to your online account. 

Once you have added all the students you would like to link to your account, click Done. 
 

Student Permission Forms 
 

Once you have logged in to your students account you will be able to view all students attached to that account. 
 

 
Select the student that you would like to view by clicking on their name on the top tabs. 

 

The student fees, available items and permission forms are accessible here. 
- Any fees that are due immediately will appear on the first page, as the “Due Now” tab is automatically 

selected. 
- Any upcoming fees can be viewed and paid through the “Future Charges” tab. 
- All paid fees and purchased items are visible through the “Paid” tab. 
- The final tab “Completed Forms” is where you will find any permission slips that have been submitted. 
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To submit a fill out and submit a permission form for your students upcoming field trip, you will need to move to 
the second set of tabs, along the bottom, and locate “FIELD TRIP FORMS.” 

 

 
Once you have selected the tab, all the available forms will appear on the bottom. Simply click on the form 
you would like to fill out. Once the form is completed, the fee will be added to your students account and will 
be available to pay. 
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